	   [image: image1.png]g .& 2
JE)
<

Ministry
of Justice





	
	www.justice.gov.uk


	
	
	
	

	
	Our Reference: 92480
	

	August 2014


Freedom of Information Request 
 “I made a request for you to supply all payments over £500 made to Keoghs Nicholls Lindsell & Harris by procurement area in respect of the year to 31 March 2014.

You have supplied the information I require for the nine months to 31 December 2013 and I await the information for the 3 months to 31 March 2014 as covered by my original request. I thank you for the information supplied.

I now make a further request covering the period from 1 April 2014 to 30 June 2014 for payments made in excess of £500 by procurement area to the above named firm.”

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for and I am pleased to provide this to you: during the period from 1st January 2014 to 31st March 2014, the latest date up until which the LAA has published statistical information, £208,731.01 was paid by the LAA to the firm Keoghs, Nicholls, Lindsell & Harris.
This is broken down by the procurement areas in which the firm’s offices are located in the table below –

	Procurement Area Name
	Total paid

	Trafford
	£84,100.07

	Stockport
	£20,859.16

	Oldham
	£17,164.23

	City of Stoke-on-Trent
	£1,984.82

	Preston
	£74,472.94

	Macclesfield
	£10,149.79

	Total paid
	£208,731.01
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